
 
 
Hello all,  
 
We will be holding virtual meetings for the time being due to COVID-19 and the local 
Shelter in Place orders as well as USPC suspension of activities. 
 
Please check your emails for links to the virtual meetings.  
 
More information on the situation: 
 
USPC Statement on COVID-19 Match 10th, 2020: 
https://www.ponyclub.org/ContentDocs/Communications/COVID/General%20Statement
.pdf  
 
Shelter in Place Order San Mateo County March 16th, 2020:  
https://www.smcgov.org/press-release/march-16-2020-health-officer’s-shelter-place-
order-formal-order 
 
Update on COVID-19 and USPC Sponsored Events March 16th, 2020: 
https://www.ponyclub.org/ContentDocs/Communications/COVID/Sponsored%20Events
%203-16.pdf  
 
 
Thank you and please stay safe! 
 


